

## TORAH SCHOOL OF GREATER WASHINGTON

## ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE SINCE 1994

**ADMINISTRATION** 

Rabbi Yitzchak Charner Headmaster

Rabbi Shmuel Lichtenstein Deputy Headmaster

Julie Malka Secular Studies Principal

Zev Teichman Executive Director

Rabbi Yossie Charner Director of Development

## **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

Raanan Shames President

Joan Dasher Menachem Gottlieb Executive Committee Principals

Abe Zwany Treasurer

Jodi Mailman Recording Secretary

## **DIRECTORS**

Rachel Burnham
Sarah Dollman
Bayla Goodman
Barry Graham
Isaac Moses
Justin Moskowitz
Rabbi Eliyahu Reingold
Joey Schmerling
Kami Troy

2010 Linden Lane Silver Spring, MD 20910

PH: 301-962-8003



February 23, 2023

Dear Torah School Parents and Prospective Parents:

As you know, the Torah School of Greater Washington has engaged FACTS to conduct the school's tuition assistance allocations process. Applicants should apply on-line at <a href="https://online.factsmgt.com/grant-aid/inst/4HJ9T/landing-page">https://online.factsmgt.com/grant-aid/inst/4HJ9T/landing-page</a>. Your 2022 federal tax filings (including all schedules and attachments, and any additional written material regarding your specific circumstances) must be submitted to FACTS Management no later than May 31, 2023. Submissions beyond 5/31/23 will be subject to a \$100 late fee reduction of your potential TA award.

Although FACTS will be conducting the assessment process, our Tuition Assistance Committee (TAC) will carefully review and approve each allocation of tuition assistance funds, and, as such, you will be notified of any tuition assistance award by the Torah School, and not by FACTS.

If families have children attending more than one school that uses FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment, ONLY ONE APPLICATION PER FAMILY NEEDS TO BE COMPLETED and only one \$30 fee paid. The Yeshiva of Greater Washington (YGW) also uses FACTS. Thus, families with children attending both TSGW and YGW should complete one online FACTS application.

Thank you for entrusting us with the responsibly of educating your child(ren); it is a responsibility that we take very seriously. If you should have any questions concerning the FACTS tuition assistance process, please contact FACTS Customer Care at **1-866-315-9262**. You may also contact me via email at <a href="mailto:zteichman@tsgw.org">zteichman@tsgw.org</a> or via phone at 301-962-8003, extension 2311.

Sincerely,

Zev Teichman Executive Director